
 
 

 

  

 

11 September 2025 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

In Year Six this year we will be doing homework slightly differently. For homework, I am 

asking the children to read a book (from school or home) five times a week from Thursday to 

Thursday. In addition to this, I want them to complete a piece of reading work on our class 

Padlet.  

Every week I will set the class an activity to reflect on their reading or discuss questions about 

reading. This should be a fun way to hear what the children are reading and share with the 

class the books they are reading. I will share the URL or a QR code with the children, on the 

class page or on the school newsletter to help the children access the Padlet. 

 

This week’s URL is: https://padlet.com/matthewfarmer2/foxgloves-term-1-week-2-

tn7o105lu5212syz 

For maths homework, I want the children to practise their focused times tables five times a 

week using Times Table Rockstars. They should have been given their login details and I look 

forward to seeing their progress on this site. 
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If you have any questions relating to homework in Year Six, please see me to discuss how to 

best support your child. 

Kind regards. 

 

Mr Farmer 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


